
 

 

PLANNING NOTICE 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that public consultation will take place on the latest developments for the 
Edlesborough Parish Neighbourhood Plan 

 
Covering: Edlesborough, Dagnall and Northall 

 
 
 
Current Status 

 Aylesbury Vale District Council has just published its DRAFT VALE OF AYLESBURY LOCAL 
PLAN (VALP)  http://www.aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk/vale-aylesbury-local-plan-draft-plan 
 

 Their latest plan requires us to build more houses in Edlesborough than we originally shared 
with you at our meetings in January, and fewer houses in Dagnall & Northall. 

 
 Our plan has to contain this new number as a minimum requirement 

 
 Teams of parishioners have been working on some options and we now need your input 

 
 
How to participate? 

 
 Attend any, but at least one, of the meetings listed. The information will be the same at each 

meeting 
 There are no formal presentations - we invite you to just drop-in during the times listed 
 Look at the information shown on display boards and feel free to ask questions 
 Finally, give us your feedback to help us prepare our Draft Plan 

 
 
What happens next? 
 

 We have to prepare and submit a formal Draft Plan with recommendations for our parish. 
 This Draft Plan will then be shared for wider consultation. This will also engage businesses, 

landowners and other interested parties for feedback. 
 Based on that feedback we will produce the Final Plan that will go to AVDC, a Government 

Inspector and then you will get to vote to approve or reject the plan 
 
 
 
 
Without a plan that has the support of our parishioners, other 
people will make the decisions for us! 
 
 
 
 
 
See overleaf for the dates and times of the consultations 
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EDLESBOROUGH PARISH 
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
 
‘OPEN HOUSE’ Consultations 

 
Tuesday 5TH July Dagnall Village Hall, 7.30-9.30pm   
 
Saturday 9th July, Edlesborough Memorial Hall, 2.30-4.30pm   
 
Monday 11th July, Northall Village Hall, 7.30-9.30pm   


